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26 September 2023  
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 
Year 10 Information Evening – Monday 9th October 2023, 6.30pm 
 
We would like to invite you to an Information Evening for Year 10 students and parents / carers on 
Monday 9th October at 6.30pm.  The event will be held in the school hall and the evening will 
commence with a general introduction by the Assistant Headteacher Mr C Griffiths, detailing how 
your son/daughter’s progress will be monitored, opportunities available to the students and the rules 
and regulations that we expect them to follow if they are to be successful in the next couple of years.   
 
There will also be a short presentation from Mrs Foster, Head of English, Mr Williams, Head of 
Mathematics and Miss Guest, Head of Science. 
 
This is not a full parents’ evening and other staff will not be present.  It is really to help you understand 
what will be happening in school that involves your child.   
 
This Information Evening is aimed at parents / carers; however, I realise that for childcare reasons 
you may need to bring your children with you.  This is perfectly acceptable, and it is envisaged that 
the evening will last no longer than one hour. There will be some refreshments available when you 
arrive. 
 
I look forward to meeting you on Monday evening. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mr K Flanagan 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


